
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Website & Technology Committee Meeting Minutes 

June 15, 2020 @ 7pm 

 

A meeting of the South Riding Proprietary Website and Technology Committee was convened this day via 

teleconference due to the Covid-19 situation. 

 

 

Committee Members Present: Michael Beardslee 

 

SRP and Board Representatives Present: Michael Hardin (BOD), Wendy Taylor, Kristi Felouzis and 

Christine Bean, (staff)  

 

Guests Present: None 

 

Call to Order – Chair, Mr. Beardslee called the meeting to order at 7:08 p.m. and asked if anyone would be 

recording the meeting.  

 

Resident Comment – None 

 

Approval of Minutes – Mr. Beardslee MOVED and Mr. Hardin SECONDED to approve the May 2020 

minutes as presented. The motion passed unanimously. 

 

Board of Directors Update- Zooming all our meetings, new insurance, new president, vp and secretary. 

 

Website Redesign Progress – Members discussed the status of new site. There are just a few open items and 

then we will move to testing site. 

 

July meeting cancelled  

 

Adjourn – Mr. Beardslee MOVED and Mr. Hardin SECONDED to adjourn the meeting at 7:32 p.m. 

 

Next Meeting: August 17, 2020, 7 pm via teleconference 


